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 As a parent of special needs children who are unable to attend a traditional school 

environment, I oppose this bill. It will impact many students and educational facilities 

which families rely on for safe and appropriate education. It's especially concerning 

that the inability to find a building within a specific district will effectively close an 

entire school whose students will have no options for similar education services. The 

transition for these students would set them back and have a negative outcome not 

only for their educational journey, but also their mental and emotional well being.  


